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23/05/2025

MRS Gerry McNaughton
14 Parkes ST
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

the idea of a McDonalds on the corner is not a good idea.
Do we really need another fast food shop!
It will only result in further congestion to all the surrounding roads,
Rosebery street, Kenneth Rd, round about which is regularly block with traffic and large
delivery trucks to the supermarkets & Balgowlah rd also gets affected.
Please don't let this happen.




